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Title:

Report - Constitution and Bylaws Committee

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

acknowledgement of the submitted report and appreciation for the work of the Committee members.

The Conference further recommends that the Constitution and Bylaws/Procedures Committee continue their review of the provisions concerning definitions of membership categories, report back to the Executive Board, and submit, if deemed necessary, recommended changes as an issue at the 2012 Biennial Meeting.

It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
